
 
Sent: 10/02/2017 7:18:28 AM 
Subject: Re: Submission on PP0005/16  Dear Council,   I wish to register my support for the planning proposal. It will provide jobs and dwellings for the area and it is badly needed. It appears to provide an environmental benefit as well through extending the wetlands.   Regards   Colleen Rooke 3 Boondah Road, Warriewood 


